
ARTEE TEAM HAD MEETING IN 7TH CPC 
 
We had sent our submission in 7th CPC on Post Box. When we 
contacted 7th CPC to enquire about the issuance of 
acknowledgement, we were suggested by the concerned Madam to 
deliver another copy and the acknowledgment shall be issued 
immediately. 
 
Today the 29/8/2014 President and Gen. Secy. visited 7th CPC and 
submitted another copy of our submission. A brief discussion also 
done in the meeting with the Director, who is handling entire 
Ministry of I &B, about our inclusion in the 7th CPC. 
 
Initially he was apprehensive on how Employees working in a 
Corporation may be included in 7th CPC, but when everything about 
G.O.M. decision and subsequent Amendment in the Prasar Bharati 
Act by the Hon’ble Parliament was explained to him along with 
Documents, and after studying the documents he opined that as 
per Clause 2.3 of PB Amendment 2012, since you are entitled to get 
the all benefits admissible to Central Govt. Employees you will get 
all  the benefits of  7 CPC. 
 
Director asked some more documents which shall be sent to him 
very soon. 
 
The persuasion shall continue. We have also submitted Copies of 
our Suggestions to Joint Secy(B-II), Hon’ble Ministry of I&B and 
Prasar Bharati. 
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